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To Our Legislators,  

 

I have been an Oregon resident all my life. The fact this bill is even being considered 

is appalling. I have been proud of Oregon and our stances on many things, and vote-

by-mail is one of the things I know we do right. Taking that away and forcing people 

to wait in line on a day that is not a work holiday is undemocratic and is not a better 

system than voting by mail. Voting by mail keeps voting accessible to any and 

everyone. This is more important than ever and I am putting my voice out there and 

have to say I am disappointed it's even being considered. Thank you for reading.  


